2011 Board of Canvass Minutes

The Board of Canvass of the Watab Township Election was called to order at 10:50 pm on Tuesday, March 8, 2011 by Town Board Chair Ed Kacures Jr. All ballots cast during the election were reviewed for accuracy. Totals were confirmed to be the same as those reported by Head Election Judge Donna Poganski and Judge Sandy Reberg: Eileen Saldana for two-year term as Treasurer: 59 votes; Ed Kacures Jr. 56 votes for three-year term as Supervisor. 1 vote for Phil Nelson and 1 vote for Rob Jacobs. The board of Canvass adjourned at 11:50pm.

Respectfully submitted by Pat Spence, Town Clerk